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Value of the month: Hope 

Value of the week certificates 

Nursery:  Izaan for doing his best at eating fruit. 

Reception: Whole class for being so adaptable and fully engaged 

in their remote. 

Year 1:Yousef for always working hard and continuing to challenge 

himself during lockdown.   

Year 2: Lottie for constantly being positive with her online learning, 

and taking part in our daily question discussions! Well done!  

Year 3: Whole class for being super stars working hard at home and in 

school this week during these difficult times. 

Year 4: Hayden for trying his hardest all week and helping his friends 

feel motivated. 

Year 5: Zak for really engaging with his online learning and 

producing some excellent work.  

Year 6: Ahmad for hisonline engagement. 
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Free School Meals  

We are asking all families to please check or confirm 

their eligibility for free school meals, especially if 

circumstances have changed since the pandemic.  

All Kenmont families should visit www.lbhf.gov.uk/

benefits/student-benefits-and-grants and complete 

the online form if applicable. Families entitled to FSM will 

be sent supermarket vouchers for the lockdown period. 

FSM vouchers 

Supermarket vouchers will be sent to you via email within 

the next four days. Please check your junk/spam folders 

as they will be sent via an online portal called EdenRed. 

Please refer to the user guide included in the email which 

highlights frequently asked questions. 

Does your child need a 

device? 

If your child needs a 

device to complete their 

remote-learning or 

homework and they are 

entitled to free school 

meals, please contact he 

school office. 

We advise the all families 

check if they are entitled 

to free school meals  by 

visiting www.lbhf.gov.uk/

benefits/student-

benefits-and-grants  
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Live feedback session timetable  

Teachers will be having daily live feedback sessions. These sessions are for the children 
to ask questions.  Cameras must be switched off. Below you will find a timetable for each 
class. 

Class Time 

Reception  2:05-2:20pm 

Year 1 10:30 - 10:45am 

Year 2 10.15 -10.30am 

Year 3 10.00-10.15am 

Year 4 10.45-11.00am 

Year 5 1.45-2.00pm 

Year 6 1:15 - 1:40pm 

Covid-19 tests for people who do not have symptoms, 

BRENT 

If you are not experiencing symptoms, you can book a free 

rapid test (also known as a Lateral Flow Test) with results 

available in 45 to 60 minutes. To book please visit: 

https://www.brent.gov.uk/your-community/coronavirus/test-and-
trace/if-you-dont-have-symptoms/ 

 

Covid-19 tests for people who have symptoms, BRENT 

If you have symptoms (loss of taste or smell, high temperature 

of continuous cough), you can book a test via the following link: 

https://www.brent.gov.uk/your-community/coronavirus/test-and-
trace/if-you-have-symptoms/ 

https://www.brent.gov.uk/your-community/coronavirus/test-and-trace/if-you-dont-have-symptoms/
https://www.brent.gov.uk/your-community/coronavirus/test-and-trace/if-you-dont-have-symptoms/
https://www.brent.gov.uk/your-community/coronavirus/test-and-trace/if-you-have-symptoms/
https://www.brent.gov.uk/your-community/coronavirus/test-and-trace/if-you-have-symptoms/


 

 

Kenmont Tea-Towel 
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The tea-towels have now arrived. The PTA will start to distribute these to 

families after the lockdown. 

There is still time to purchase a Kenmont tea-towel.  Payments can be 

made on ParentPay.  

£5 for one, £9 for two 


